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23rd June 2022 
Noosa River dredging program
 

Project update 
Council has appointed a dredging 
contractor, Nabis Dredging to undertake 
nourishment activities along the foreshore 
and revetment wall areas of the Noosa 
River.  
 
These areas have been identified as they 
have experienced significant erosion due to 
recent extreme weather events in February 
and May. Some flood impacted areas along 
Gympie Terrace have already been 
completed as part of the dredging program 
which is currently undertaking works at 
Munna Point foreshore. 
 

Impact of works 

Dredging is conducted during daylight hours 
with foreshore areas cordoned off whilst 
works are undertaken. Works have a 
minimal impact on foreshore users.  

Upcoming dredging activities 
Between July and December this year, 
dredging activities will be focused on the 
remaining areas of Gympie Terrace 
foreshore, including revetment walls and the 
Hilton Terrace foreshore. 
Over the three years of the current dredging 
contract, dredging and renourishing 
activities will be conducted at various Noosa 
River foreshore locations and Noosa Sound.  
Dredging activities are only permitted in 
areas where Council has environmental 
permits. 
 

 
 
 

Contact us 

Email:    mail@noosa.qld.gov.au  
(Subject line: Noosa River dredging 
program) 

Customer Service: 5329 6500 
 
Stay updated: 

Web:  noosa.qld.gov.au/wip 
Social: www.facebook.com/noosacouncil 

mailto:mail@noosa.qld.gov.au
http://www.facebook.com/noosacouncil
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  Gympie Terrace near the Big Pelican (before) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Gympie Terrace near the Big Pelican (after) 

 


